
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

April 14, 2014 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.H. 
 
 
TOPIC:   Approval of Contract with Microsoft Enterprise 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
bid recommendation from Microsoft Enterprise for Microsoft Operating System and enter 
into a three-year contract.  Also move that the Board authorize the superintendent or his 
designee to sign said contract on behalf of the Livonia Public Schools’ Board of Education.  
The annual subscription cost is $81,495.27, for a total of $244,485.81 for three years.  
 
 
RATIONALE:  
 
The District is currently using six different versions of the operating system and six 
different versions of Microsoft Office.  This agreement would keep the Microsoft software 
current on all Windows computers and servers, added devices would automatically be 
licensed and any Microsoft upgrades would be at no charge to the district.   
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The funding source for this purchase is the District’s Building and Site Technology 
Replacement Fund. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attachments 
SA/mb 


